
11. 22-11800250: Request by Christian Martinez Lopez, INDC Working LLC, for approval to
replat and subdivide a tract of land to establish San Eduardo Subdivision generally located
northwest of the intersection of Wallace Street and South San Eduardo Avenue. Staff
recommends Approval. (Elizabeth Neff, Senior Planner, (210)-207-0119,
Elizabeth.Neff@sanantonio.gov, Development Services Department).
 


